From: John McKeown

To: Planning
Subject: FW: 20/01122/COU Holmelea, Top Street, East Drayton
Date: 15 April 2021 14:51:45

Please scan, cheers.

From: Elizabeth Campbell <Elizabeth.Campbell@bassetlaw.gov.uk>
Sent: 23 November 2020 10:14

To: John McKeown <John.McKeown@bassetlaw.gov.uk>

Cc: Michael Tagg <Michael. Tagg@bassetlaw.gov.uk>

Subject: RE: 20/01122/COU Holmelea, Top Street, East Drayton

Dear John,

| advise that the comments from the applicants agent confirming the timber cladding of the
caravan on site meet the concerns of Conservation.

Elizabeth Campbell

Conservation Officer

From: John McKeown <Jchn.McKeown@bassetlaw gov.uk>
Sent: 20 November 2020 16:51

To: Elizabeth Campbell <Elizabeth.Campbell@bassellaw.gov.uk>
Subject: FW: 20/01122/COU Holmelea, Top Street, East Drayton

Hi Elizabeth,

Further to your initial comments in respect of the above, please find attached a reply from the
applicant’s agent.

Regards

From: Elizabeth Campbell <Elizabeth.Campbell@bassetlaw.gov.uk>
Sent: 01 October 2020 16:30

To: John McKeown <John.McKeown@bassetlaw.gov,uk>

Cc: Michael Tagg <Michae!. Tagg@bassetlaw.gov.uk>; Joseph Freegard
<Joseph.Freegard@bassetlaw.gov.uk>

Subject: 20/01122/COU Holmelea, Top Street, East Drayton

John,

Please find attached conservation comments on the above
Elizabeth Campbell

Conservation Officer

Elizabeth Campbell

Conservation Officer
John McK
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John McKeown
Planner (Development Control)



